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With regard to item 1:

Question 5:

The last two sets of housing figures, both migration and employment, have shown a decrease in demand for housing. Baker Associates, the councils advisors reduced their projected number after the first set of figures but the council chose to ignore the new statistics and keep their figures higher than demand indicates. The figures the councils forecast is based on is out of date using statistics based during a spike in immigration (15,000 Poles predicted, over 2,000,000 in reality), this has fallen dramatically and when employment prospects were brighter. The council has chosen to ignore statistics that prove their projected housing figures are too high, especially when considering that this is a minimum figure that can be increased if there is a sudden upturn.
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